
Grange Meeting Minutes 
January 10, 2024; 9am 

Town Hall 
 

Holly McCann, Frank Whittemore, and Meghan Gross were present.  

Trustees discussed the annual report submission and made small grammatical changes to the text. Holly 

will make the changes and submit the report today. 

Trustees then moved on to a discussion about the Master Plan Survey that was distributed several 

weeks ago by the town’s Land Use Administrative Assistant. Each Trustee reviewed the survey at home 

before the meeting and there was only one question that we would like to see changed. Question 19 

states: “How important is the preservation of historic structures such as the brick schoolhouse?” The 

Trustees agree that since the brick schoolhouse is not a town-owned property, it should not be used as 

the example in this question. The Grange and Town Hall are the historic structures owned by the town 

and will be presented as an alternate. 

Trustees would like to formulate a document that describes Grange Trustees roles and responsibilities. 

Meghan will start a draft and send to Holly and Frank for comments.  


